December 28, 1990

SPECIAL MEETING

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, December 28, 1990 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Joseph Budai and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the 1991 Budget. The budget includes real estate at 6 mills, per capita at \$2.50/person, light tax of 40¢ improved and 10¢ unimproved, water tax at 1 mill.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Joseph Budai to adopt the budget as prepared.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary